

Mr Co KOREN

President
Tug of War International Federation
De Lepelaar 8
NL-2751 CW MOERKAPELLE
The Netherlands

Lausanne, 6 August 2003

Re: IOC Recognition

Dear Mr Koren,

It is my pleasure to inform you that, today, on the occasion of the 113th Session of the International Olympic Committee, held in Salt Lake City, *recognition* has been granted to the **Tug of War International Federation (TWIF)** as a *Recognized Federation*, pursuant to Rule 29 of the Olympic Charter. A certificate to this effect will be sent to you under separate cover.

I would like to draw your attention to the fact that recognition by the IOC does not allow your federation to use the Olympic symbol.

May I take this opportunity to officially welcome you to the Olympic Family.

Yours sincerely,

Dr Jacques ROGGE

Jaugues Ryn

President